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EDWIN I. HATCH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1, 2
NCTfIFICATION OF ORGANIZATIONAL CHAtEE

Gentlenen:

In accordance with the reglirements of the Enviromental Technical
Specifications for Plant Hatch, Georgia Ibwer (bmpany hereby provides
notification of organizational changes which will realire changes to the
Technical Specifications. %e title of the General Manager Q1ality
As<nrance and Radiological Health & Safety has been changed to the Vice
President and General Manager Olality Assurance, with a conconnittant change
in responsibilities. %e Manager Riclear Chemistry and Health Physics has
assumed the overall responsibility for the Radiological Envirorsnental
Monitorirg Program and management oversight of the Health Physics Program.
Cbncurrent with the change in responsibilities of the Vice President Olality
Asa1rance, the Manager M1 clear Chemistry and Health Physics has asalmed the
oversight responsibility formerly assigned to the Radiological Health and
Safety Representative. Radiologic 91 Health and- Safety reviews have also
been incorporated into enhanced site giality assurance prograns. % erefore
the position of Radiological Health and Safety Representative hac been
eliminated.

In addition, die to a recent retirement, the position of Vice President
and Chief Engineer has been removed from the Ergineerirg and (bnstruction
Services Department. A reglest for an Amendment to the Technical
Specifications which reflects the above changes to the Georgia Power Company
organization will be albnitted in the near future.

If you have ar. further glestions, please contact this office.
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